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MINING RECOMMENCES AT RIDGEWAY 
 

Mining has recommenced at the Ridgeway mine at Cadia over the weekend, following the suspension of mining 
after the fatality on Sunday 6 September 2015. 
 
Newcrest is reviewing its safety processes and initiatives and implementing further steps at all operations to 
improve its safety performance. 
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